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Mads Ryle
BENTHAM ROAD, 22, BENTHAM ROAD, BRIGHTON, BN2 9XD

| Objection

We are facing climate breakdown and have to stand against pressure to continue exploiting fossil fuels.
Fracked gas contributes huge amount of climate-changing emissions through escaped methane. At the
local level, this application is not appropriate in an area of outstanding natural beauty - for many
reasons including the presence of increased HGV traffic going past the school.. It carries the rIsk of
pollution to the nearby reservoir. Flaring at fracking sites impacts negatively on air quality and
therefore health. The potential risks to groundwater quality is also frightening. All of these things carry
threats to biodiversity - at a time when protecting biodiversity is becoming more and more urgent to
sustaining a healthy existence for all species including our own.
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